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24 August 2011

Garry Poole

Chief Executive
Wellington City Council
PO Box 2199
Wellington

Dear Garry

Audit for the year ended 30 June 2011

We have completed our audit work on the Wellington City Council and group’s financial
statements and statements of service performance for the year.

Subject to:

. Completion of professional standards review clearance processes;
. Council adopting the annual report in its present form, and

. receipt of the letter of representation.

| expect to issue an unqualified audit opinion on 31 August 2010.

Yours sincerely

Andy Burns
Director



